
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 
MEETING MINUTES 
OCTOBER 15, 2019 

 
The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 
at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the 
BDP in attendance included Lisa Martin, Troy Tradewell, Allan Nappen, J. P. Northrop, Larry Mastroieni 
and Steve Croner.  Also present: Carolyn McCreary, Township Manager Designee, Stacy Crandell, 
Assistant to the Township Manager, Kelsey Whalen, Public Information Coordinator, and Bruce Shoupe, 
Planning and Zoning Director. 
 
 
Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:35pm. 
 
September 2019 Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   
 
Public Comment:  Carolyn McCreary and Township Staff talked about what is going on in the 
Township.   
 
New Business:   
 
April Donahue- QNB- Protecting you and your business against Fraud/Scams  

April Donahue from QNB spoke about the different trends her bank is seeing with different 
scams and frauds.   

 
Old Business:   
Township Staff explained that the Township’s Emergency Management Coordinator/ Director of Fire 
Services has resigned and will be moving on to a new opportunity with Lansdale and will not be able to 
give a presentation at the November meeting.  Staff asked for any ideas of meeting topics for next 
month’s meeting.   
 
Adjournment:   

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 12:54pm.  The 
Committee will meet next on November 19, 2019.   


